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Mari Neljas

From: Mari Neljas
Sent: teisipäev, 17. september 2024 10:58
To: 'embajada_efinl@mrecic.gov.ar'
Subject: Statistics

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
As of 16th of September 2024 there were 66 Argentinian citizens, who had a temporary residence permit or 
right of residence and 8 Argentinian citizens who had a permanent residence permit or the right of permanent 
residence of a family member of an EU citizen. 
 
There were also 15 Argentinian citizens, who had registered short-term employment. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mari Neljas 
 
Development Department 
Analysis Bureau 
Police and Border Guard Board 
Email: mari.neljas@politsei.ee  
 
 
 
 


